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Lee, Chris

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 5:13 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: DeLessio-Parson, Ax
Subject: Fwd: Support for File #241777

Please add to file 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Joe Wiesner <joewiesner@gmail.com> 
Date: March 11, 2025 at 12:25:14 AM EDT 
To: "Bauman, Robert" <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for File #241777 

 
Dear Ald Bauman, 
I write in support of file 24177 in which the Department of City Development would consider 
the purchase of the 30th St rail line. 
 
As a regular bike commuter, I've come to understand we have pretty decent east-west 
connections in this city for cyclists, but we are weak north-south. Though not part of my regular 
route, this corridor cuts through ZIP codes where pedestrians and cyclists experience a 
disproportionate amount of car traffic-related violence.  I'd like for riders and walkers in this part 
of the city to enjoy the same kind of connection I do. 
 
The corridor is also a gem of an opportunity for improved north-south public transit. City 
ownership opens a lot of possibilities here. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
Joe Wiesner 
2161 N Riverboat Road 


